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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Change in Court Calendar for October 2019

The second telephonic hearing date for October 2019 has been
changed from October 24 to October 31.  Please note this
change on your calendars.

Post-Petition Financial Management Course

After an individual debtor completes the required post-petition
financial management course, either the counseling agency
should electronically file the Certificate of Debtor Education or
the debtor should sign and date a Certification About a Financial
Management Course (Official Form 423), which the debtor's
attorney should then electronically file.  Because neither the
debtor nor the debtor's attorney signs the Certificate of Debtor
Education provided by the counseling agency, the debtor's
attorney should not electronically file it.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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